
Bishop Stang Senior, Addison
Landry,  Selected  as  Heisman
Winner

Addison  Landry
with  her
selection
paprwork  for  the
Heisman
competition.

Bishop Stang Senior and Falmouth resident, Addison Landry, was
named a finalist for the State of Massachusetts by the Wendy’s
High School Heisman competition. Of all the applicants that
apply, 10 senior men and 10 senior women are selected as
finalists for the State. Addison received a Bronze Medal,
Heisman  Patch  and  Wendy’s  gift  card  as  part  of  her
recognition.

“As  a  three  season  athlete  in  soccer,  track  and  softball
during her high school years at Bishop Stang, Addison has
continuously  demonstrated  leadership,  teamwork  and  school
spirit,” said Dan Dias, Bishop Stang Guidance Counselor and
football coach. “Addison is a well deserving recipient of the
Wendy’s Heisman competition, and I am confident that Addison
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will continue on her path of excellence and contributions to
her school and community during her college years and beyond.”

Through the Wendy’s High School Heisman, this scholar athlete
program elevates students by making it possible for them to
take  advantage  of  new  opportunities,  ensuring  they  are
recognized for a job well done, and inspiring them to continue
achieving their best.

For  more  information  on  the  award,  see
wendyshighschoolheisman.com/.

http://www.wendyshighschoolheisman.com/

